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 Attached to this newsletter are the Book 
Orders for April. Please have your orders in by 
Friday, April 8. If you are interested, you may 
order books online through Scholastic. 
  
 We will continue taking the Wis-
consin Forward Exam through April 29. 
Please make sure your child has plenty of sleep 
each week. 
 
 All the students have started out the 4th 
quarter on a great note. Please encourage your 
child to continue studying for tests and quizzes and 
to do his/her best work as we finish out the school 
year. 

 
If your child needs kleenex, please send 
a flat box or small package to keep in 
your child’s desk? 
 

  
NOTE: The Madison Field Trip will be on Fri-
day, May 6. 

Thank you for choosing 
St. John’s Lutheran School 

for your family! I have 
been very blessed by the 

students in the fourth 
grade class. 

PTL Dining Out 

 

     The PTL Dining Out night 

will be Tuesday, April 12 at 

Panera. 

“Preparing and educating God’s children 

for life-long service to Christ” 


